



5TH ARDEN BRITISH DAY CANCELLED

Dear Arden British Day Lovers,

We are very sorry to announce that the 5th Arden British Day – initially planned for 13.09.2020 – cannot take place this year. Due to the existing health risks and international travel restrictions, there is no longer any hope that a return to major events can take place in September. The Arden AJ5 Biturbo, which would have been the event's patron this year, will take over the "car patronage" next year. But you can already look forward to an exciting photo reportage about the "Arden AJ5 Biturbo" and the "Alpina B10" in the magazine Auto Bild Klassik this autumn.

At the same time, the "Open Monument Day" will take place on September 13, 2020. This nationwide event, in which Burg Zelem takes part as a historical, medieval knight's seat, also takes place in the virtual world. We invite you to take a look at the portals burg-zelem.de or tag-des-offenen-denkmals.de.

We hope that these stressful times will come to a good end for all of us, and that we will see each other again next year on the green meadows in the idyllic landscape of Burg Zelem!

The next Arden British Day will take place on September 12th, 2021.

Take care and stay healthy!

Yours

Jochen Arden